
MINUTES FROM A PUBLIC HEARING FOR PROPOSED FY 2012-2013 

WARREN COUNTY BUDGET HELD BY THE BOARD OF COUNTY 

COMMISSIONERS FOR THE COUNTY OF WARREN IN THE WARREN 

COUNTY ARMORY CIVIC CENTER, MEETING ROOM ON JUNE 11, 2012 

AT 6:00 PM.  

 
The Public Hearing was called to order by Chairman Ulysses S. Ross.  Other 

Commissioners present:  Ruby Downey, Jennifer Jordan and Barry Richardson.  

Commissioner absent:  Bertadean Baker.  Others in attendance: County Manager Linda T. 

Worth, Finance Director Barry Mayo and County Attorney Karlene Turrentine. 

 

Chairman Ross called for a moment of silence, which was followed by Clerk to the Board 

reading Notice of Public Hearing.   

 

Citizen Comment was as follows: 

 

E-mailed comment received from Tom Tremper: 
 

“Linda Worth, As a Warren County retired military resident, I’d 
recommend that you seriously relook at the need for increasing Property 
taxes which you just did a couple years ago.  My recommendation would be 
that you manage what you have and not increase the tax rate.  Economy 
poor?  This doesn’t help it any. 

Tom Tremper, Littleton, NC (Lake Gaston)” 
 

On motion of Commissioner Richardson, the Budget Public Hearing was adjourned at 6:10 

pm.  
 

 
          /s/  Angelena Kearney-Dunlap  

       Angelena Kearney-Dunlap, Clerk 

 


